
 

GOKARAJU RANGARAJU INSTITUTE OF ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY 

(Autonomous) 
 

INSTRUTIONS TO STUDENTS 
 

For the 4th year B.Tech.  students of GRIET, the final theory examinations will be held from 

16-09-20 onwards. The following message is issued for the guidance of students who have 

chosen GRIET as the centre for these examinations 
 

1. VEHICLES WILL NOT BE ALLOWED INSIDE THE CAMPUS. Kindly cooperate with 

security to park your vehicles outside the main gate. 
 

2. WEARING OF FACE MASK AND ID CARD IS COMPULSORY. No face mask, no 

entry into campus. 
 

3. Kindly cooperate with staff to record temperature and to sanitize hands at the Main Gate, 

while maintaining social distance. Adequate arrangements have been made at the main 

gate of GRIET for hand sanitization and temperature recording of students. 
 

4. If any student is unable to attend the IV B.Tech. II semester exams due to mobility 

restrictions caused by corona pandemic, such students can appear for the advanced supply 

exams which shall be scheduled within two months after the conduct of regular B.Tech. II 

semester exams. It will be not treated as supplementary exams for those students who do 

not appear for even a single exam.  
 

5. Parking, Sanitization and temperature checking is likely to take some time. Hence, 

students are advised to reach the college one hour before the starting time of examination. 
 

6. In view of COVID19, college canteen is closed. Hence , students are advised to bring their 

own water bottles and snacks. 
 

7. The seating plan for the examinations will be made available online to students in the next 

few days. 
 

8. Students are advised to maintain strict social distance while inside the campus. They 

should not form groups on completion of examination. They should also leave the campus 

as soon as examination is over. 
 

9. Hall ticket will be handed over to students in the examination hall. 
 

10. Family members of students will not be allowed inside the campus. 
 

11. After completion of examination, all the students will not be allowed to leave the 

examination hall at the same time. To ensure social distancing, students will be allowed to 

leave the examination halls in a staggered manner. So the students should follow the 

instructions of invigilator in this regard. 
 

Good wishes to all students for the final examination. 
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